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COP26

● 661 people attended our events in the 
run up to and during the weeks of 
COP26 and we partnered with 
numerous organisation in Scotland 
and beyond

● Planning for several events as part of 
project ‘twinnings’ linked to growing 
and COP27 - including with young 
growers in Nigeria
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Food Education

● Our Community Activators have 
engaged with 763 folk - indoors, 
outdoors, in schools and in the 
community

● Planning for some city-wide 
‘train the trainer’ education 
activity that will be available to 
community groups and as 
teacher training - beginning in 
late summer!
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Food Forums & Climate 
Cafes

● We’ve had 128 attendees at 
our climate cafes, happening 
every three months in different 
parts of Glasgow

● We’re just beginning the first of 
our food forum meetings - both 
are an opportunity to meet, and 
work with, different 
organisations and individuals 
on local food issues. Funding of 
£15,000 will be available for 
local action.
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Hub & Mapping

● We submitted a successful bid to the 
Food for the Planet fund which has 
allowed us to expand this piece of 
work and map different sites in 
Glasgow for what used to be grown 
there and the soil health

● We are in the process of developing an 
online space where all this information 
- and much more - will be held and 
accessible to all.
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Urban Agriculture

● Discussions ongoing with GCC 
regarding land acquisition for a 
mixed model urban farm. 
Continuation of the Fringe 
Farming project.

● Upcoming is the release of the 
Market Gardeners’ Toolkit and 
our Glasgow Festival of Growing



Key dates for your diary…

● Funding launching soon, closing the end of May for local 
food and climate action ideas - £1,500 available to up to 10 
groups

● Food forum local groups - Find out more about the funding 
available and get involved in action in your area of Glasgow

● Glasgow Festival of Growing - 14th to the 21st of June, do 
you have an idea for a great event? Let us know!

● Food and climate ‘Train the Trainer’ sessions available to 
interested groups and organisations in late summer


